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Notice of Construction 

Water Main Replacement 

Morris County Municipal Utilities Authority 

Pleasant Hill Road 24” PCCP Retirement – Phase 1 

 
 

 

 

Please be advised that, starting on or about Monday, June 30th, 2025 Underground Utilities 

Corporation will begin the water main replacement on Pleasant Hill Road in Randolph NJ. 

 

This work will require temporary closure of Pleasant Hill Road between Selma Place and Mel Drive 

during normal working hours. This will continue throughout the duration of the project. 

 

There will be no street parking allowed. NO PARKING signs will be posted in the areas 

necessary. Please pay attention to the changing traffic patterns and follow the necessary detours. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding and apologize for any inconvenience that you may 

experience during this time. 

 

Of course, this work will result in an improved infrastructure for Randolph Township and the County 

of Morris. 

 

Should you have any questions, comments or concerns please contact this office. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Edward C. Plank 

Project Manager 

Underground Utilities Corp. 

eplank@undergroundutilitiescorp.com 

908-862-8936 

mailto:eplank@undergroundutilitiescorp.com

